
P.T.A Meeting 13th October 2022 

 

Those who attended:- 

Karen Mowbray – KM 

Amanda Wilcox – AW 

Kate Goldthorpe - KG 

Laura Booth - LB. 

Kate Harney – KY 

Kathryn Holcroft - KH 

 

Apologies for absence were received from Sam Brown  

 

The meeting was opened at 7.35pm  by AW. 

 

Agenda 

1. Christmas Fair. 

2. Wreath Making 

3. Colours Evening 

 

Christmas Fair. 

A date was set for the Christmas fair on Friday 2nd December. 

KH said she has already taken a couple of bookings for stalls at the fair. She suggested 

advertising now. She was concerned that Newchurch School also has a fair on that evening.  

AW is altering last year’s flyers this weekend ready to send out next week. 

It was suggested by KM  that we put the stall holders in the school hall this year so they don’t 

need to bring gazeebos.  



KM suggested Santa would be best in class 5 then people who are visiting him won’t miss out 

on some of the fair like last year. LB suggested group visits to Santa whilst he tells a story and 

the elves hand presents out.  

AW showed concerns over the tombola saying more bottles are needed this year so the stall 

doesn’t run out early like at the summer fair. It was agreed that a non-uniform day would be 

held on the 25th November in aid of bottle donations. KG suggested asking for hamper 

donations also then some of the spare food could be  used on the tombola too. 

KH suggested decorating a jar for the Christmas fair. It was agreed that this can be done by the 

children in the half term then brought into school when they return. 

TO do List:- 

Flyer for the decorate a jar. AW. 

Putting non-uniform day in the newsletter. AW 

Contacting last years stall holders and summer fair stall holders. AW 

Do Flyers for Christmas eve boxes. AW. 

Print letters off for local business donations. KH 

Ask Katie Prescott’s dad if he will be Santa again this year. KH 

 

KH suggested opening a go fund page for the mini bus and also telling parents that all proceeds 

from this year’s summer fair will go towards the new mini bus. 

 

2. Wreath Making 

Moving on to other dates it was decided that LB run a wreath making workshop on Thursday 

17th November between 7pm and 9pm. It would be a ticket event for around 20. KG suggested 

depending on popularity we could always hold another. £20 per ticket was decided, there will 

also be refreshments. 

3. Colours Evening 

KH said that a colours evening would be great. KHY is asking Rev Jan if she could do this on 

the 9th Feb. 

 

 

KM is going to ask the children about next years events and what they would like.  



 

Next meeting to be held on Thursday 3rd November 2022. 

 

Meeting closed 8.30 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


